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Being Over-Prepared for Christ’s Return 
At first glance, Jesus seems to describe a wedding party from hell. A very late bridegroom. Running out of lighting. 
Getting locked out. Being on the guest list (bridesmaids at that) but being shut out (and not being recognised when 
they tried to get in). 
 

It seems some things border on universal human experience, namely, that such key moments in life can be chaotic 
despite all the preparation around them. My own ordination was rushed forward to beat a lockdown. People who had 
timed their journey with no unreasonable leeway – so, every sane invitee – missed out. The ones that made it       
happened to live in Brisbane or work in the city. 
 

As Jesus does, he uses our experiences as teaching moments.  Today he asks:  are you over-prepared? 
 

We are now on the final lap of the year before the new liturgical year begins in Advent. The theme of the bridegroom, 
or master, or Lord, who is coming to us, will only continue up to and into Christmas eve.  
 

How does your over-preparation look? On the Thursday gone by, we had a fantastic turnout to the Ageing-Wisely 
session. It advised attendees on matters such as retirement planning, legal advice on estates, wills, etc. How are you 
ageing wisely with your Christianity? The parish is only ramping up its offerings to offer us each a chance to fill our 
various lamps. How is your grasp of what you believe and give your money to? We will be opening our RCIA         
Catechesis component to all parishioners. How is your dialogue and friendship with God? We began the first of our 
sessions on prayer on Thursday. How is your feeling of being in service to God or the community? There are no 
shortage of ministry teams to get involved with. Friends if you feel you are running on empty in any area of your     
faith-life, call up the office and we will put you in touch with the right people.  
 

See you in the week. 
 
God bless, Fr. Francis 

Community Life Ministry 
 

The Community Life Ministry’s vision is to create opportunities for our parishioners around our eight Mass centres 
and 11 Mass communities, to feel an increased sense of connection and belonging to the wider OLR parish and        
individual communities. The Leadership Team’s efforts during this past month have been focussed on organising: the 
Our Lady of the Rosary (OLR) feast day celebrations; increasing the number of hospitality events after weekend 
masses; offering support to the 30-45 year old ladies group and Maleny centenary celebrations; increasing numbers 
of weekend Mass greeters at doors; encouraging and promoting the wearing of name tags; and overseeing the      
distribution of communion to parishioners unable to attend Mass.  
 

Unfortunately on the afternoon of the OLR feast day, heavy rain and wind arrived washing out our planned rosary 
procession with banners. Instead, it was held within the church. The procession of the eight Mass centre banners at 
the beginning of Mass was very effective and thankfully many brave souls stayed on for the delicious meal.     Sunday 
9:30am Mass now has three morning teas per month with other Masses starting more or planning to set up more 
hospitality events. Judging by attendances, these hospitality events are popular and appreciated. Our aim is to       
promote and support more hospitality events at all 11 masses by encouraging more volunteers and promoting a 
“bring a plate” culture. The younger Ladies’ (30-45+ years) group is slowly growing momentum and is meeting   
monthly. The Community Life Ministry team has offered to help the Maleny community with catering for the centenary 
celebration by bringing up a team of six parishioners on the day (4 Feb 2024) to free up Maleny parishioners to     
enable them to relax and enjoy this important occasion. Our Mass greeters are doing an exceptional job with many 
parishioners offering to step up with great enthusiasm and warmth to this important role of making everyone feel    
welcome and valued. The number of parishioners wearing name tags to parish events is gradually increasing. This is 
such a simple way to help make connections with others and create a sense of belonging to the parish. Both        
Community Life and Service & Outreach ministries are working together to support parishioners unable to attend 
Mass and receive the Eucharist. The large number of Extraordinary Ministers receiving their pyx at weekend and 
weekday Masses is testament to the generosity of these generous parishioners who visit nursing and private homes.  
                                                                                                                                   Continued over the page…. 



 

In Transition  
 

We welcome  Joseph McGuire, Zepplin Balle & Piper Mole who will be baptised at OLR this weekend. 
 

We pray that all the souls of our loved ones who have gone before us and the souls of our deceased priests,  

religious and parishioners  Rest in Peace. 

Extraordinary Communion Ministers  
Thank you to all our wonderful pastoral carers who take communion to the sick and homebound.  

You take the gift of our Lord to people who are so very grateful. 
    

In recent weeks we have had two very large nursing homes open - one at Birtinya and another at Pelican Waters.   
Unfortunately we do not have a sufficient number of extraordinary communion ministers to visit  these  

nursing homes and private homes where required.   
 

If anyone has one or two hours to spare each month, and can assist in this very important ministry, please call 
Vivienne on 0409897673. Training will be provided and you will be attending in pairs.  

The Vatican Synod 
The Vatican’s nearly month-long Synod on Synodality assembly, convened by Pope Francis, concluded on the 28th 
October  with members approving an ambitious text calling for greater “co-responsibility” among all believers in the    
evangelising mission of the Church — and proposing concrete reforms to achieve it. 
 

Titled “A Synodal Church in Mission,” the 41-page summary report included notable proposals to establish new   
ministries for the laity, increase lay involvement in decision-making, create processes to evaluate bishops’           
performance of their ministry, change the way the Church discerns “controversial” issues, and expand the footprint 
of synodal assemblies going forward. 

 

“The exercise of co-responsibility is essential for synodality and is necessary at all levels of the Church,” the final 
report stated. “Every Christian is a mission in the world.” 
 

The document also repeatedly sought to ground synodality in Scripture, tradition, and the teaching of Vatican II while 
also affirming the need to further develop the often misunderstood concept itself and apply it more deeply to the 
Church’s theology and canon law. A copy of the summary report can be found by searching for the document title 
online. 

Community Life continued from front page….. 
 

There are several other initiatives being discussed and developed at our team’s regular meetings. We gladly        
welcome any offers of assistance from parishioners to help us to continue and widen our endeavours to hold more    
hospitality events and opportunities to increase connection and participation around the wider parish. Please       
contact chilcottj@bne.catholic.net.au Janice, Community Life Team Leader 

Parish administrator position 
With the departure of Pauline as the Maroochydore Parish, a new admin position has opened in the parish office. 

We invite applications to be submitted via the Archdiocesan website under the tab ‘Careers.’  
The job description will also be linked to the website which will give you an indication of the outline of the role.  

For more information go to https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/careers/ 

Successfully Aging Wisely 
On Thursday the last week, over 70 people gathered at OLR church to listen 

and learn about different aspects of senior living. Brisbane-based professionals  
specialising in Law, Financial Planning, Funeral Planning, and Bequests  
delivered “Very informative,” “Fantastic,” “Amazing,” “Enlightening,” and  
“Thought-provoking” content – to quote several people who attended.  

Our gratitude, in particular, goes to Holy Cross Funerals, who sponsored the 

event with a tasty morning tea and salubrious lunch. Thank you to the parish  
catering team – you know who you are – and to Raushen Perera, from the  

Catholic Foundation, who organised the event. 

mailto:chilcottj@bne.catholic.net.au
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/careers/


Parish Diary 
 

Monday 13 November 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Adoration (OLR) 9.30am 
 
 

Tuesday 14 November 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Rosary (OLR) 9.30am 
Adoration/Rosary (Maleny) 8am 

 Mass (Maleny) 9am 
 
 

Wednesday 15 November 
Mass (UNITY) 7.50am 

School Liturgy (OLR) 9am  
Mass (Lt Mt) 9.30am 

 
 

Thursday 16 November 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Rosary (OLR) 9.30am 
Mass (Currimundi) 9.30am 

 
 

Friday 17 November 
Mass (OLR) 9am 

Adoration/Rosary (Lands) 8am 
Mass (Landsborough) 9am 

 
 

Saturday 18 November 
8.30am (OLR) Reconciliation 

Mass (OLR) 9am  
 

Vigil Mass 
Mass (OLR) 5pm 

Mass (Beerwah) 5pm 
 
 
 

Sunday 19 November 
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass (OLR) 6.30am 

(Landsborough) 7am 

Mass (Unity) 8am 
Mass (Kawana) 8am 
Mass (Maleny) 9am 

Mass (Currimundi) 9.15am 

Mass (OLR) 9:30am 

Mass (Lt Mt) 10.30am 

 Mass (Unity) 5pm 
 

Watch Mass live  
https://www.facebook.com/
caloundracatholicparish/ 

 

Parish Staff 
Vicki Howard - Parish Secretary 

Edgar Pitargue - Accountant 

Bernadette Bain - Communications 
 

 

OLR - Primary School 
Caloundra 07 5491 4522 

Acting Principal: Tracey Gerrard 

Unity College 
Caloundra South 07 5490 5777 

Principal: Dan McShea 

 

Our Parish’s Mission is to be a vibrant community that actively accompanies people to encounter Jesus. 

We acknowledge the First  
people of the land on which 
we celebrate our Eucharist 

and live out our faith. 

A True Story? You Decide 
A new priest – it could’ve been Fr Gerard – was visiting the homes of parishioners.  

At one house it seemed obvious that someone was at home, but no answer came to 
his repeated knocks at the door. Therefore, he took out a business card and wrote 

‘Revelation 3:20’ on the back of it and stuck it in the door.  
When the collection was counted after the next Sunday Mass, he found that his card 

had been returned.  Added to it was this cryptic message, ‘Genesis 3:10’.  
Reaching for his Bible, to check out the passage, he broke out in howls of laughter.  

Revelation 3:20 begins, ‘Behold, I stand at the door and knock’.  
Genesis 3:10 reads, ‘I heard your voice in the garden and  

I was afraid for I was naked’.  

Women’s Retreat Opportunity 
‘If you only knew the gift…’of your womanhood, gifted to you by God. We want to 
journey with you as you discover this feminine genius within, gifted to us by God.  
To that end, we warmly invite women 18 years + to a day retreat at Stella Maris  

Primary School, Maroochydore, on the 25th Nov from 8:30am-4pm. The retreat day 
cost is $30 per person. To register or for more information call the Maroochydore 
Parish office, 5443 3488, or visit their website and follow the links to Sisterhood.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 
https://maroochydoreparish.com.au/sisterhood/ 

Ladies Lunch  
The next Ladies Lunch will be on Friday 17th November at Pelican Waters Tavern 

38 Pelican Waters Blvd at 12 noon. All ladies are welcome.  
Please contact Deborah 0410531901 by Monday 13th if you would like to come.  

This is our last lunch for the year. 

RSVPs and enquiries to Anna sacredheartmaleny@outlook.com  
or Danielle 0419545711 

Art for Advent 
Our Fr. Francis and Rev. Paul Fletcher from the Anglican Parish are hosting an  

ecumenical initiative called Art for Advent. It will begin with a one-hour interactive 
presentation by Fr. Francis on Christian art. The talk will be followed by artists  

between our parishes showcasing their artwork based on Advent themes.  
Venue: St. Andrews. Starting time: 10.30am. Refreshments will be provided during 

showcasing. Light lunch available from 12.30pm.  

mailto:sacredheartmaleny@outlook.com


 

Geoff Lyons, Joe Lyons,  

Andrew Stephenson and Karen Carpenter 

  CALOUNDRA    Ph. 5491 2422 

Home Service 

 

Home help for seniors 
Cleaning, transport, shopping,  

Government funded for those eligible. 

 

Ph: 5492 4019 

 

Antiques and Collectables 
Tools, Shed & Garage Items 

Anything that you no longer use or need 

Ring Claude before your garage sale 
 

0429 813 903 

35 years on the Sunshine 
Coast, manufacturers of 
kitchen, vanity, bar tops 

domestic and commercial, 
shopfitting. Direct       

importers of granite,  
marble and  semi-precious stones.  

Processing reconstituted stone.  
Please call. 

7 Industrial Ave, Caloundra West 
Ph: 07 5491 9035  
Fax: 07 5491 8114 
Email: info@margra.com.au 
                    reception@margra.com.au 

BILL LYONS 
SOLICITORS 

 
PERSONAL INJURY CLAIMS 

 
 

Ph: 5499 7777 
 

               

17 Bronwyn Street,  
Caloundra, Qld.  
(07) 5491 3234 
 

service@pelicanmotors.com 
 

POSITIONS VACANT: Come join our 
friendly team! We are searching for 

mechanics to work with us. 

SERVICE CENTRE 

PELICAN MOTORS 

Caloundra                 5491 1559 
Maroochydore  5443 9953 
Nambour                       5476 2866 
Noosa                                    5470 2664  

PROUDLY AUSTRALIAN 

 Little Mountain  
Grocery 

 

(Asian/Indian Grocery Store) 
 

Filipino, Asian, Nepali &  
Indian Groceries 

 

Address: 65 Pierce Ave, 
Little Mountain, 4551         

(Near Caloundra Rubbish Tip) 

David Millar Real Estate 
 

8 Second Avenue 
CALOUNDRA QLD 4551 

 
            SALES  

       RENTALS 
FREE PROPERTY APPRAISAL 

 

PHONE: (07) 5491 3344 
 

info@davidmillarrealestate.com.au 

3, Burns Street, Buddina 
(Near Kawana Shopping World) 

 

Ph: 53263716    
Mob: 0411 422 694 

 

Indian, Asian,  
Filipino,  

African Groceries  

SPICE LAND 

FREE VIRUS SCAN 
In your home 
 

House call Computers 
0424 181 782 

COMPUTER OFFER 

No Call Out Fee 

Removal extra 

BILL LYONS 
SOLICITORS 

*conveyancing  * wills & estates   * 
enduring powers of attorney 

*personal injury claims 
 

Ph: 5499 7777 
 

www.4pawsanimalrescue.org.au 

Could you give a furry 
friend a new loving 

home?  
With so many dogs and 

cats being surrendered, we  
urgently need foster carers! 

Please contact us via our website 
or call Bev 0438346608 

 

Lpm.promoproviders.com.au 
Scan here for website 

 
 
 
 
 

Lewis Print Media 
Keeping your brand in sight  

& on hand 24/7 
Ph: 0410 318 429   

E: Lpmpromo7@gmail.com 
supporting—LAUDATO SI’ 

at your parish 

         Statpack.com.au 
Shop 2-13 Commercial Ctre 
385 Sherwood Rd. Rocklea 

Ph 1800623069 
Meeting the needs of schools, 
p&f associations, Tuckshops, 

charities, social  
organisations, business, & the 

general public. With recyclable, 
reusable, compostable  

Packaging.  

  Dom’s at Kings 

Authentic Italian Restaurant 
Totally Cannoli 

For any occasion  
Box of 8 only $40 

2 custard, 2 chocolate,  
2 Nutella, 2 sweet ricotta  

Orders 24 hour notice  
Call Dom 5492 8889 

CARPET COURT 
CALOUNDRA CARPET COURT 

112 Nicklin Way, Warana, QLD 4575  
P 54379761 

 
CARPETCOURT.COM.AU 

 

Ziggy Moleda - Painter Decorator  
0404541475 

ziggypainting1970@gmail.com  

Caloundra office - 5208 9337 

mailto:info@margra.com.au
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